
ENVIRONMENTAL ADVISORY COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 

June 4th, 2024, at 7:30 P.M. 

Plumstead Township Administrative Building 

5186 Stump Road, Pipersville, PA 18947 

 

Bala Sreenivasan, Chairperson 

Parth Vaidyanath, Member 

James Paul Johnson, Member 

Lurleen Worthington, Member 

Deb Noone, Member 

Ken Liechtenstein, Visiting Supervisor 

Greg Bankos, Visiting Supervisor 

 

Ms. Sreenivasan called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM 

 

The EAC welcomed Ms. Worthington and Ms. Noone, both of whom are new members. The 

members gave introductions and Ms. Sreenivasan then informed Ms. Worthington and Ms. 

Noone about current and upcoming projects, including the Reusable Bag Project.  

 

Reusable Bag Project: Mr. Johnson will follow up with bag vendors on an exact date for 

recipience of the bags. 

 

Stream Cleaning Initiative: Ms. Sreenivasan informed Ms. Worthington and Ms. Noone on the 

stream cleaning initiative, which was initially suggested by the supervisors. Ms. Sreenivasan 

then asked Ms. Noone and Ms. Worthington if they had ideas for locations to conduct the stream 

cleaning. Ms. Noone suggested a region on her property that connects to the north branch of 

Neshaminy Creek. Mr. Liechtenstein recommended using the Bucks County GIS to analyze 

property lines—ensuring that suggested regions are not on private property. Ms. Sreenivasan will 

connect with Angela to determine restrictions on the stream clean-up, as well as if a training 

video is needed to proceed. Members proposed the September 7th or August 17th date tentatively.  

 



Upcoming Newsletter: Mr. Vaidyanath will draft an article for the upcoming Newsletter, 

potentially including a tribute to the late Tom Lurz. 

 

Ms. Sreenivasan will ask Debbie about potential SALDO reviews in the future, and Mr. 

Vaidyanath will add Ms. Noone and Ms. Worthington to the shared EAC folder in OneDrive. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:03 P.M.  

 

 


